
 

October 30, 2023 

Meeting with the new President of the Court of Auditors of São Tomé and Príncipe 

 

Resident Representative Bahrom Shukurov paid a courtesy visit to the Court of Auditors of São Tomé 

and Príncipe and congratulated the new President of the Court on their recent appointment. The 

discussion was focused on an important role that the Court of Auditors plays in promoting transparency 

and accountability of public institutions that manage public financial resources. 

 

 


